
North Little Rock, Arkansas (September 21, 2020) - The Arkansas Department 
of Transportation has begun prepping for construction on the Interstate 30 
bridge. This prepping includes creating a staging area and construction zone 
that is adjacent to the River House. The construction zone has removed some 
of the parking and open space area between the River House and I-30 (see 
images below). The River House will remain open and available for rentals. 
Access to and from the River House will be via Olive Street only. 
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